
Sayyid Al-Hakeem affirms support for local governments, adopts demands

During his visit to the residence of Sheikh Adil Ni’ma Al-Khegani, Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head

of Al-Hikma National Movement, met with a gathering of sheiks and dignitaries from the

honorable Al-Khegani tribe from Al-Shumeli district, recalling the moments that united them.

H.E. emphasized that Iraq has suffered from incorrect readings of its situation by the regional

and international surroundings, paying a heavy toll for these misinterpretations. Today,

however, it is reaping the rewards of patience, sacrifices, and the blood of its sons, becoming

a cornerstone in the region's stability.

H.E. also highlighted that Iraq is at a historic juncture, experiencing unprecedented security,

political, and social stability, aiming to transform it into lasting stability to fulfill the

aspirations of the Iraqi people.

H.E.  further  emphasized  the  need  to  promote  positivity  and  refrain  from  negative

sensationalism, calling for unity with the local government in Babil. H.E. pointed out the

seriousness of the Babil government in providing services and changing the current situation,

urging support, encouragement, and patience with them. H.E. also reiterated his support for

local governments, adopting and following up on their demands with all the influence and

position we have with the federal government in Baghdad, ministries, and relevant departments.


